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If a citizen has taken training and received a concealled carry handgun license from 

the State of Oregon by meeting all requirements their right to enter a building with the 

handgun should not be prevented. This law will cause guns to be stolen from vehicles 

left unattended and escalate gun violence by criminals. 


